
Dear First Year Student, 

 

I would like to extend my warm welcome to you on behalf of the university now that you 

have been accepted as our first-year veterinary student.     

 

I would like to inform you that UNIVET offers a peer-mentoring program for freshers. The 

program begins in the first school week and connects you to an upper-year student as your 

very own peer-mentor who you can meet once a week for the period of the first, most stressful 

8 weeks of school. Your mentor would help you find answers to questions about UNI life and 

academics. As a mentee (first-year student) you will not only get assistance from someone 

who has personal experience of succeeding in the first year but you can take part in fun team-

building events, and meet with freshers and upper-year students. If you are interested in the 

peer-mentoring program please, learn more about it by reading through our 

flyer: https://univet.hu/univet/peermentoring/freshman_flyer.pdf and once you decided to join 

fill in the application at the link below:  

https://forms.gle/5N9p7DMdCBJWqdqD9   

 

Please, note that we have a limited number of spots depending on the number of mentors 

available in the given semester. Once you applied and accepted you will be notified about the 

program details. If you have any questions please, e-mail them to the SAM-buddy program 

coordinator. 

 

Look forward to seeing you in the program 

  

Kind regards,  

Levente Somogyi  
Student mental health counselor  
SAM-buddy program coordinator 
Office: Counseling office in building "H" first floor NW wing 
Phone: +36-30-386-9898 
E-mail: somogyi.levente@univet.hu 
https://univet.hu/en/education/student-support-counseling-services/ 
https://univet.hu/univet/peermentoring/  
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